
 

 

Memorandum 21:50 
 
Date: September 8, 2021 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re:  Final Deadline Extension: Post-Secondary Counselling Sector Survey 

 

At the 87th CAUT Council meeting, delegates passed a motion resolving that CAUT initiate a cross-
country survey of post-secondary counselling centres to identify issues facing counselling members 
in light of increasing demands for mental health services on campus. 
 
To best assess the issues facing this group, CAUT is distributing a survey to individual counsellors 
and mental health professionals at post-secondary institutions across Canada. We expect the 
results of this survey to be made available to CAUT members this coming Fall. 
 
The deadline for the survey has been extended for a final time to September 24, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, or if you know of eligible members of your association 
who have not received the survey, please contact CAUTresearch-rechercheACPPU@caut.ca. 
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